To

Dean Ernest Wohletz, College of Forestry UNIVERSITY OF IDAHO

From

J. W. Watts, Business Manager Inter-Office Memorandum

Subject

Taylor Ranch Date_ 28 February 1969

This is to advise you that the University has purchased the Taylor Hanch
and final paymeni therefore has been made. I transmit herewith a photocopy
of the deed for your information and file.

It is my understanding that the immediate responsibility for developing
the program for the use of this property will be assigned to the College
of Forestry, Wild Life and Range Sciences, although, as you know, several
other departments of the University have indicated an interest in using
this site as a base for research programs. It is therefore suggested
that you proceed to develop a specific plan of operation and control in
order that all concerned may have on file written policies and procedures
to be followed in the operation of the Wilderness Ecology lesearch Center.

Jud s jgw
Enclosure

cc: President Hartung



